
Date: Wed, 21 Jul 93 18:33:48 -0700
From: spagiola@FRI-nxt-Pagiola.Stanford.EDU (Stefano Pagiola)
To: next-icon@nobugs.bmt.gun.com
Subject: backup disk

I recently acquired an additional external HD, so I am dedicating my older (smaller) 
external to backup duties.    Of course, that meant I had to design an appropriate icon :-)
Ciao, Stefano
---
Stefano Pagiola
Food Research Institute, Stanford University
spagiola@frinext.stanford.edu (NeXTMail encouraged)
spagiola@FRI-nxt-Pagiola.stanford.edu (NeXTMail encouraged)


